
Session Report 

 

At the recent Session meeting we discussed the following items. 

• £948 was raised for the Christmas Gift Appeal. 

• Sarah, James & Una were thanked for preparing and leading services at 

Remembrance and Christmas 

• The Carol Evening in the Community Centre went off successfully and we 

welcomed visitors from our sister congregations there too. 

• Members had created decorations for the joint Christmas tree in St 
Michael’s Christmas Tree Festival. 

• The new Register of Persons Holding a Controlled Interest in Land comes 

into force on 1/4/24. 

• Innes will attend the General Assembly this year. 

• Mags Cockburn has been thanked and presented with a gift token in 
appreciation of her much-valued service to and as part of the kirk.  

• While we continue at present to be part of Bathgate Churches Together, 
we will become more involved with the Linlithgow Churches Forum as 
time progresses. 
 

Innes Duncan, Session Clerk 
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